
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sharmans Cross Junior School,  

Sharmans Cross Road, Solihull,  

West Midlands,  

B91 1PH 

Telephone: 0121 705 2379   

Email: 45office@sharmans-cross.solihull.sch.uk 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

After many successful and positive Parent Partnership meetings last year, we are hoping to see many 

of you at the next meeting on Thursday 9th October. Here, parents and teachers will be able to 

discuss many whole school issues and how to go forward throughout the school year.  

 

The meeting will start at 6.30pm and finish no later than 8pm. We hope that you are able to join us.  

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Snowden.  

 

Parent Partnership Lead.  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Parent Partnership Meeting – Mrs Snowden 

 

Your name ………………………………………………Your child …………………………………………. 

 

Class ……………Relationship to the child……………………………………………… 

 

I will be able to attend the Parent Partnership meeting Thursday 9th October. 

 

Signed ………………………………………….. 


